B'NAI MITZVAH NEWSLETTER PROFILE

Please fill in all spaces exactly as you want them to appear in the Newsletter.

Child's full name:
son/daughter of:
will become (circle one) a Bar Mitzvah or a Bat Mitzvah on:
Date:
He/She is in the grade at:
(full name of school)
Name of siblings (please indicate if older or younger than the B'nai Mitzvah):
If you are doing a Mitzvah Project, please give a very brief description.
Individual photographs of the Bar/Bat Mitzvah child can be included with the above information in our newsletter. Please send the photo as an attachment in ing or tiff, no larger than 1.5mb and 2"X 3"

Individual photographs of the Bar/Bat Mitzvah child can be included with the above information in our newsletter.

Please send the photo as an attachment in jpg or tiff, no larger than 1.5mb and 2"X 3'

Please do not embed the photo in the copy.

Please save in high resolution or 300 dpi.

Send to: jsr@bethami.org

Or send in a hard copy of a head shot which we can scan. Please put the child's name on the back of the photograph.

Photographs cannot be returned.

PLEASE RETURN TO THE TEMPLE OFFICE
AT LEAST TEN WEEKS PRIOR TO YOUR CHILD'S BAR/BAT MITZVAH DATE
IN ORDER TO MAKE THE NEWSLETTER DEADLINE

(the newsletter deadline is the 25th of the month, 2 months prior to the month of the publication, i.e. August 25th for the October newsletter).

Profiles received after the deadline will appear the following month.